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A WORD OF THANKS TO RECENTLY 
RESIGNED BOARD MEMBERS FOR THEIR 
EFFORTS TO BENEFIT THE WOLFE LAKE 
COMMUNITY  
 

This year, three members of the Wolfe Lake Association board are saying 

farewell. Brian Manthey, Roy Sunstrum and Eric Behre are stepping down 

after working tirelessly to further the good works of the association. 

Adriana Gambarotta officially left our executive team due to health 

reasons. Their valuable input, experience and efforts played a major role 

in advancing the goals of our team and helped protect, maintain and 

enhance the natural beauty and pristine state of Wolfe Lake.  

Chris Chisamore, our newly elected president, takes this opportunity to express 
his thanks and appreciation for a job well done: “Thank you so much for your 
time, effort and hard work, which proved to be beneficial for our entire lake 
community. Your willingness to help has strengthened the Wolfe Lake 
Association in so many ways.” 

Brian Manthey was president during the period between 2019 – 2022, taking 

the reins from past president Paul Thompson; Brian also served alongside his 

wife, Margie, as fishing director since 2013. Roy Sunstrum was president from 

2011 – 2016 (taking over the role from Glen Ewen).  Roy then served the 

association as a director at large until resigning over the summer. Eric Behre 

began his volunteer role as a director at large in 2018 and was appointed 

membership director during the 2019 AGM; his predecessor was Les Kom. 

Adriana Gambarotta was our secretary in 2018 and 2019. After that she became 

a director at large until 2021. Mike Conrad filled in her role as secretary in 2019 

and 2020. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

If you no longer wish to receive News Flashes from the Wolfe Lake Association 

Westport, please let us know at: com-wolfelake@outlook.com, and we will 

unsubscribe you. 
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WOULD YOU LIKE 

TO JOIN OUR 

BOARD? 

We are a group of folks who love 

the lake, want to take care of it 

and build our community. We 

range in age from our 40s to our 

80s; some of us are working full-

time with young families, others 

are retired enjoying the lake full 

time and everything else in 

between. We come from all 

different backgrounds with 

different experience and skill sets. 

As a member at large of the 

board, the only requirement is to 

join our board meetings once a 

month for an hour. From there 

you can choose how little or how 

much you would like to get 

involved. We would love to have 

you. If you have any questions, 

please reach out to Erin 

Derbyshire at 

wolfelakeexecutive@gmail.com. 

and if you are interested in 

joining the board please reply to 

Erin by November 12th (2022). 
 

 

A social get-together of our board earlier 

this summer. 


